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September 12, 2022 

 

Dear Valued Customer,  

 

The promotional products industry continues to face many pressures related to freight, materials, and labor cost 

increases to manufacture and deliver our products.  

At ADG, we continue to work hard to reduce our costs through automation, waste reduction, and productivity 

improvements so margins can be maintained for all. 

Due to the unavoidable economic challenges, we anticipate prices will continue to change frequently. Please continue to 

view and verify your net pricing by logging into your account here. 

 

Sincerely,  

The ADG Team 

 

https://www.adgpromo.com/Default.aspx?FocusID=/Login/DFLNormalLogin.ascx

